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Kaylynn Lily, 5th grade, is our 
January Safety of the Month!  
Kaylynn is a kind, sweet, and 
hardworking young woman.  
She volunteers for safety post 
every month.  Her dedication 
and commitment to the job is 
admirable.  Way to go Kaylynn! 

 





January—Pizza with the Principal Winners 
 
Madison Tabb      Karen Hammill 
Michael Moulding     Dalaysia Richard 
MacKenzie Allen     Messiah Allen 
Jace Averett      Andrew Antkowiak 
Destiny-Rose Hardwick    Eddie Abbott 
Sean Bradley      Heavenly Crippen 
Denver Richard     Londyn Burton 
Antonio Morgan     Makari Lewis 
Lazarrus Simmons     Maiya Swanigan 
Kendall McColor     D’Airerion Joy 
Isaac Lee       Calvin Middlebrooks 
Zimera Shoemake-Green   Abigail Wheeler 
Andre Romero      Julian Phillips 
Adelynn Tabb      Janiyah Ruffin 
Carmen Ragin      Sy’Kyah Howard 
Alyxander Luna     Winter Jackson 
Pernele Allen      Baylee Peltier 
Maddison Miller-Ware    Olivia Lee 
Adore Williams     Caiden Sanders 
 
 



Celebrate Black 
History Month 

 
Be sure to look 
for projects and 

studies  
throughout the 

month of  
February! 

 
 
 
 









 



Best wishes to Mrs. Pudlo 
Mrs. Pudlo has taken a new 
job at Kment Elementary as 
the new kindergarten teacher.  
We wish her much success on 
her new adventure! 

Congratulations to Mrs. Taylor 
 

Friday, January 31, 2025,  
Mrs. Taylor retired from Green  
Elementary.  She had spent the 
past 10.5 years at Green  
Elementary teaching first and 
second grade classes.  We wish 
her a happy retirement and best 
wishes on her next adventure! Best Wishes to Mrs. Jaworski 

Congratulations to  
Ms. Brenda who has taken a 
new position at Fountain  
Elementary as the head  
secretary.  Thank you for your 
hard work and  
dedication during your time 
at Green! 

 

Welcome Mrs. Kristin Watson 
Green Elementary is excited 
to welcome Mrs. Watson as 
our new 3rd grade teacher.  
She has taken over for  
Mrs. Pudlo.  She was a teacher 
at a charter school before 
joining the Green Team! 

Welcome Ms. Jessica Frazier 

Green Elementary is excited to 

welcome Ms. Frazier as our new 

2nd grade teacher.  She has  

taken over for Mrs. Taylor.   

Ms. Frazier was a teacher at a  

charter school before joining the 

Green Team! 

Welcome GSRP Secretary Ms. Erin Mayhew 
Welcome Ms. Erin, who has taken over for 
Ms. Brenda as the GSRP Secretary at Green.  
We know you will do a wonderful job! 




